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◄ May 2017 June  2017 Jul 2017 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
    1  

 
Write a thank you to 
your Primary or 
YM/MW teachers 

2  
 
Tell your mom you 
love her! 

3  
 

4  
 

5  
 
Clean up a room in 
the house without 
being asked! 

6  
 
Make cookies for a 
neighbor 

7  
 
Call your grandma 
or grandpa just to 
talk 

8  
 
Sweep your 
neighbor’s driveway 
or walkways 

9  
 
Make placemats 
(11x17 paper) and 
take to the Senior 
Center 

10  
 

11  
 

12  
 
Pull weeds at the 
Church 

13  
 
Give your mom a 
big hug 

14  
 
Bake brownies and 
take to a firestation 
to say thank you 

15  
 
Go to a park and 
pick up the little bits 
of garbate 

16  
 
Take flowers to 
someone who 
would love them 

17  
 

18  
 

19  
 
Go visit the food 
bank 

20 
Tell each of your 
family members 
something special 
about them  

21  
 
Do a lemonade 
stand and donate 
the money 

22  
 
Tell your dad thanks 
for his hard work to 
provide for you 

23  
 
Make hearts and go 
“heart attack” 
someone’s door 

24  
 

25  
 

26  
 
Do a secret service 
in your home 

27  
 
Go hike a trail with a 
garbage bag and do 

a cleanp-up 

28  
 
Write a thank you 
letter to the prophet 

29  
Be a flower fairy – 
go when it’s dark 
and plant flowers in 
someone’s yard 

30  
Call a friend and tell 
them three things 
you like about them 

Notes: 

Write 
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◄ Jun 2017 July  2017 Aug 2017 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
      1  

 

2  
 

3  
Collect food in the 
neighborhood and 
take to the foodbank 

4  
Say a prayer of 
thank for your great 
country 

5  
 
Make your sibling’s 
bed 

6  
Take a plate of 
goodies to the 
Police Department 
and say thanks! 

7  
Go to the Dollar 
Store and buy treats 
for your neighbor 

8  
 

9  
 

10  
Plan the bake sale 
to be held on the 
21st 

11  
Go visit a family 
with a new baby 
and take them 
dinner 

12  
Bake a treat and 
deliver to a senior 

13  
Write a letter to a 
missionary 

14  
Go to your school 
and pick up/clean 
up 

15  
 

16  
 

17  
Write a thank you 
letter to someone in 
your family 

18  
Smile at every 
person you see 

19 
Collect loose 
change from the 
neighbors and 
donate 

20  
Collect gently used 
books and donate to 
a shelter 

21  
Hold a bake sale 
and donate the 
proceeds to a 
charity 

22  
 

23  
 

24  
Tell someone the 
story of the pioneer 
in your family 

25  
Call and aunt or 
uncle and say hello 

26  
Clear out unused 
items out of your 
bedroom and 
donate 

27  
Visit the animal 
shelters and play 
with the animals 

28  
Make a treat for 
your sibling 

29  
 

30  
 

31  
Go to a rest home 
and visit with or sing 
to the residents 

Notes: 
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◄ Jul 2017 August  2017 Sep 2017 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
  1  

Write a thank you 
note to the Bishop 

2  
Write a letter to the 
military (go online) 

3  
Go to the temple 
grounds and say a 
prayer for your 
ancestors (if older, 
do temple work) 

4  
Visit a Senior Living 
place and say hello 
to each person 

5  
 

6  
 

7  
Do a chore for 
money and donate 
the money to LDS 
Humanitarian 

8  
Give out 10 hugs 
today 

9  
Bake a treat for your 
home teachers 

10  
Make birthday cards 
for Meals on 
Wheels and donate 

11  
Collect magazines 
and donate to a 
shelter 

12  
 

13  
 

14  
Go visit Welfare 
Square in Salt Lake 
City or the Bishop’s 
Storehouse in 
Lindon 

15  
Go to the store and 
buy baby supplies 
and donate to 
Pregnany Resource 
Center 

16  
Write a thank you 
note for the librarian 

17  
Walk through your 
neighborhood and 
pull weeds and/or 
pick up garbage 

18  
Go to your 
neighbor’s and 
volunteer to do a 
chore 

19  
 

20  
 

21  
Say a prayer for all 
the new children 
coming to your 
school 

22  
School starts – tell 
your teacher you’re 
excited to be in their 
class!!! 

23  
 

24  
 

25  
 

26  
 

27  
 

28  
 

29  
 

30  
 

31  
 

Notes: 

 


